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Madison Area Health Center Welcomes New Provider 
 

MADISON – Madison Area Health Center will be welcoming Danna Lee, LCSW to the 

health center team this winter. Lee will be providing behavioral health services that 

focus on the total person and assist patients at difficult crossroads across the 

lifecycle. The Madison providers will recommend patients to Lee and she will meet 

with them right in the health center. She will work with patients on issues that 

influence their overall health such as coping with a new diagnosis, parenting skill 

development, or managing a chronic condition. 

Lee received her master in social work degree from University of Maine at Orono in 2011. She brings experience working 

collaboratively with an interdisciplinary treatment team to reduce barriers to improved health outcomes for patients 

with end stage renal disease. Her areas of expertise include aging, quality of life issues, end of life issues, and impact of 

beliefs on behaviors. “This transition onto the healthcare team at Madison Area Health Center represents a culmination 

of life, education, and professional experience for me,” shared Lee. “As a clinician I strive to understand each consumer 

as an individual and as a part of her or his particular social environment. I believe my international and intercultural 

experience has enhanced my ability to engage in clinical practice with an open mind and ability to hear each unique 

voice of the individuals our health center serves and I look forward to working collaboratively with other providers in 

this primary care setting to address the broad range of needs and concerns of our community members." 
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Lee will be joining physician Nancy Knapp and family nurse practitioner, JoHanna Davis. The health center provides a full 

range of primary care and preventive services to over 1,900 children, adolescents and adults from Madison and 

surrounding towns including Anson, Norridgewock, and Starks. 

Madison Area Health Center Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven 

Federally Qualified Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and 

behavioral health care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts 

Medicare, MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and 

underinsured residents as well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of health care and 

medications including the Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit celebrating a 40-year history, 

HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants and individual donations. 
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